
Inter-departmenl Correspondence

Pz>-& From&c/QrESP The Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University, 

Montreal.

Principal and Vice-Chancellor ;
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

March 17th, 19 33.

Major Stuart Forbes, 
Athletic Office,
The Union.

Dear Major Forbes,

In reading the last Minutes of the
Athletic Board, I note that it was reported that the 
Montreal Football Club were still in arrears to the
extent of $486.68. I certainly hope that you will 
make persistent efforts to collect this amount at the
earliest possible date.

Ever yours faithfully,

yxyV/

JC PrL ncipal
, i-

Dear Sir Arthur,
A committee composed of Mr.S.B. Millen and 

myself are working on this. Mr. Riddell, President 
of the Club, has assured us that we will be paid at 
an early date. We have an appointment with Mr.Cayford, 
the Treasurer, on his return to town on Thursday.

March 21st ,1933.


